
Appila 

Feb 28th 1904 

Dear Sister and Brother-in-law! 

I wish to let you know that, God willing, and we are fit and well, we would like to 
visit you. Next Tuesday Sophie and I intend going to Adelaide with Edel and Richard. 
We would arrive at your place on Saturday. Richard will probably write and ask you 
to get us from there. They didn’t want to write until they had been to Adelaide, but 
then it would be too late. 

It is quite green this year, not like February other years, also quite cool, often real 
cold.  

Today Lydia was having a Christening Dinner. You will already know they have a little 
son, yesterday he was 3 weeks old. He was baptized a week ago and named Albert 
Heinrich. 

So I will close, the rest of the news I can tell you. With the hope that you are all well 
as it leaves us, thanks to God, with hearty greetings to you all. 

Your 

A. and M. Becker 

____________________ 
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